
Loirston Primary School
Our busy 2014-2015 session here at Loirston has started following a lovely summer holiday.  

This term we have welcomed forty five new pupils to primary One. They have now started 
full days and are settling in well to life at school.  Also we welcomed a new member of staff 
to our school.  Miss Cummins, joined us in Primary Three. We have  got some exciting news 

in that Miss Leiper our Primary four Teacher will be getting married during the October holidays, we wish her all the best 
for her wedding day and the future beyond!

Over the last couple of weeks we have had some exciting work carried out in our school.  We will soon have 
a wifi connection which will give us the ability to use our ICT technology to its capacity.  We have purchased 
a number of tablets to use with the children in our classes. In association with this we have been gifted a 
tablet from the Cove community council which has already been put to good use with our outdoor learning 
opportunities.  We also received a gift of three Kindle Fires from a previous P7 parent which we will now be 
able to use to offer a variety of different learning opportunities.   Our Parent council has also used some of the 
money they have raised in order to purchase further technology for use in the school.
We are really grateful for all the exceptionally generous  gifts/donations that we have received in the way of 
ICT and will ensure we put them all to good use in our day to day learning and teaching activities.

Our very active and helpful Parent council have already started fundraising for this session.  There will be a 
stalls night here at Loirston School on Tuesday 30th September from 6.30 -9.00pm.  Tickets are £3 at the door 
and this will include a gift on arrival.  Stalls will vary from Jewellery to the Body Shop to the Sweetie Boutique 
and many more!  Why not come along and start your Christmas shopping early.  We look forward to seeing 
you there. 




